
HDC Meeting Minutes – Feb 10th, 2020 
 
Attendance: Corey Rupp, Neil Huewe, Andy Haskell, Bob Brink 
Absent: Kurt Knott, Mike Johnson, Pete Stanke, Tony Manaussau 
 
 
 
HDC Member Change– The HDC unanimously voted to appoint Channing Boe as new member to HDC. 
He will be replacing Tony Manaussau as HDC member. Recommendation is to Board to be approved at 
next Board meeting. 
 
Team Updates– Team updates were discussed and nothing alarming stood out. Carrie Fish brought up 
questions about Squirt A White team. Joe Prokop asked plans for next season in peewees but due to 
point of season and success in development of the kids we will be discussing team numbers and make up 
at a later date for next season.  
 
Spring Ice – Spring Ice program is all set up and registration is live. We have finalized lead coaches who will 
coordinate to get other coaches there to help. We also want to spread the word that ice is available to rent to any 
groups looking to book Spring Ice. 
 
District Seeding Meeting– The district seeding meeting is the evening of the 10th. Neil has everything he needs 
for the meeting and where teams should fall. One item HDC recommended be brought to the district meeting is to 
recommend a rule where parents are not allowed to ref their kid’s games. We know small towns are challenged but 
would like to recommend a discussion about this, 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted:  Corey Rupp 


